
AUSTRALIAN MUZZLE LOADING 
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

2022 

The NSWMLA is pleased to advise that the 62nd Australian Muzzle Loading 
Championships will go ahead this Easter thanks to Kelvin Muzzle Loading 
Pioneers. 

Due to various constraints, the format of the Championships will be different to 
that traditionally held. Firstly, the Championships will be held in two parts at 
two different locations. 

All short-range events; (100 yd rifle, musket, cannon and shotgun) will be held 
at Marlow Range near Gunnedah.  

The long-range rifle events;(300 and 500 yd events) will be held at Hill End 
later in the year. 

We realize that this is very short notice, but we urge anyone who would 
normally attend the event at Hill End to support this shoot. 

 

For those interested in attending. The event is being Hosted by Kelvin Muzzle 
Loading Pioneers, an NSWMLA member Club. Marlow Range has plenty of 
level parking for caravans and shaded areas for general camping. There are two 
hot showers and three flushing toilets. The range is some 20 km from 
Gunnedah, 

Directions to the range. From Gunnedah, travel east over the Namoi River 
bridge for approx. 3 kms, turn right onto Orange Grove Road. There is 
approximately 6 kms of tar and 6 kms of good gravel road until you reach a set 
of galvanised cattle yards on your right. Immediately on your left is a property 
sign for Marlow. Go through the gate and follow the track to the next gate, 
immediately turn right and follow the track into the range. All camping must be 
below the Club house. Camping fees explained at Registration. 

 

For further information;  Ken Tydd  0479103393. 

    Owen Tydd 0428651480, 

  



 


